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Minutes
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mgoldrick@ambion.com
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University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center
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 Rodney Rohde, Ph.D.
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Texas State University


 rrohde@txstate.edu


Chris Heidel



Quality Assurance Manager


Cenetron Diagnostics


cheidel@cenetron.com

Items Covered:

1. Participants introduced themselves.

2. Dr. Linnea Fletcher explained what was in their folders and reviewed each item as follows:

a. The role of the department as South Central Regional Bio-link center

b. The inclusion of College Early Start, Introduction to Biotechnology courses in the high schools

c. A review of the actions taken by the Biotechnology Consortium and the resulting $10,000 gift from Ambion.

d. A review of the courses in the program and what textbooks are used for each course

3. Dr. Fletcher asked the participants if they wanted to share any information with group. The group was also asked if the present set of competencies was appropriate or did they want to make changes (e.g. more training on a particular instrument).

a. Rodney Rhode, Texas State, announced the formation of a new institute, The Bioengineering/Biotechnology/Integrative Biosciences Institute, and that they would like to work with ACC to form articulation agreements and do collaborative workshops.

b. Wanda Rasmussen, Stratagene, indicated that it would be helpful if students learned about real-time PCR. To this end, she was willing to ask her supervisors if Stratagene could help teach this technique in a fall short course 2004. Chris Heidel, Cenetron Diagnostics added that Roche provides excellent kits for this instrument and that they would be willing to help with the ordering of materials. Rodney Rhode indicated that he would be willing to supply a procedure that he learned at a workshop. 

c. Marianna Goldrick, Ambion, suggested that students be familiarized with some of the advance microscopic techniques now being used. A joint MD Anderson or UT or Luminex workshop was suggested by several individuals, including Don Cook, MD Anderson. 

d. There were no other suggestions for the program at this time. 

4. The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 pm

